

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

The regular meeting of the North Valleys Citizen Advisory Board scheduled on November 8, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. at the Cold Springs Community Center, 3355 White Lake Parkway, Reno, Nevada has been cancelled.

A special meeting of the North Valleys Citizen Advisory Board and the North Valleys Neighborhood Advisory Board has been scheduled on December 13, 2010 at 7:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. at the North Valleys Regional Sports Complex 8085 Silver Lake Drive, Reno, Nevada

Members of the North Valleys Citizen Advisory Board wish everyone a safe and happy Nevada Day and Thanksgiving and look forward to seeing you at the December joint meeting.

Unless otherwise indicated by asterisk (*), all items on the agenda are action items upon which the CAB will take action.

NOTE: Items on the agenda may not necessarily be considered in the order that they appear.

Facilities in which this meeting is being held are accessible to the disabled. Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations or assistance (e.g. sign language, interpreters, or assisted listening devices) at the meeting should notify Washoe Country Community Development, at 328-3600, 24 hours prior to the meeting.

PURSUANT TO NRS 241.020, THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN POSTED AT THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: North Valleys Regional Sports Complex, 8085 Silver Lake Road; Cold Springs Community Park, 3355 White Lake Parkway; Stead Neighborhood Police Substation, 10555 Stead Blvd.; North Valleys Library, 1075 North Hills Blvd., 7-11 Food Store, 3431 White Lake Parkway; Starbucks Coffee, 290 Lemmon Dr. and Washoe County Administration Complex, 1001 E. Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada.

Sarah Chvilicek, Chair - 775.972-5447 (h)

CAB Program - 328-3612

CAB Agendas can be accessed at: www.washoecounty.us/cab, then choose CAB Agendas, Minutes, Applications, Maps and Rosters.

Your County Liaison is available to answer your question and concerns. Please contact Lorrie Adams at LAdams@washoecounty.us or (775) 328-2720.

If you are unable to attend this meeting, you may provide your comments and thoughts to the CAB by e-mail at <a href="https://www.nvcab.com/nvcab.